
January 3, 1995 

 

The Mount Joy Township Supervisors held their regular monthly meeting immediately following the 

reorganization meeting at approximately 11:00 AM in the Mount Joy Township Municipal Building located 

at 902 Hoffman Home Rd., Gettysburg, PA.  with all members present.   

 

The minutes of the last regular monthly meeting, December 19, 1994, were approved by motion of Snyder, 

2
nd

 by Beebe, with the following correction:  Moul noted that in the Public Comments section of the minutes 

that a letter be written that the people of Mount Joy Township do not want the compost facility be changed to 

the people of Mount Joy Township who were present at the meeting, etc.  The change was noted and the letter 

written accordingly.   

 

Due to the early meeting date, the Treasurer’s Report and Bills to be Paid Report are not complete as of this 

date.  Motion by Snyder that the bills be paid, 2
nd

 by Moul, carried.   

 

Subdivisions:   

Crawford - Perc test should be done on land where trailer is situation to make sure that it is an approved site.  

Supervisors should discuss this with SEO.   

 

Road Report - Tile replaced on Straley Rd.   

Sam Dayhoff wondered if Moul was mowing last year.  Mr. Moul asked if Snyder wanted to mow.  Snyder 

said he will mow, handle brush, etc. but needs help this year.  Beebe says that Terry Kelly will help with 

snow.  Snyder says he will work with him, but method of paying Kelly should be different.  Jerry Bennett said 

that Mr. Beebe took the responsibility for snow, didn’t say he would do it personally.  Beebe said that Snyder 

is the working supervisor and if he wants to do it, it is fine with him.   

 

Announcements - Meeting regarding the compost facility, 7:30 PM 1/3/95 at Hoffman Home.   

 

Old Business:   

Mount Joy Twp. representative to the Gettysburg Rec Dept.  Snyder made a motion to appoint August 

Schaum, 2
nd

 by Beebe, carried.   

 

7-11 problem - Met with owner’s representative and SEO.  Have so many days to let supervisors know what 

they’re going to do.  Solicitor has been contacted.    

 

New Business - There was no new business.   

 

Public Comments:   

Eileen Holmes questioned if the Twp. solicitor would be present at the meeting re:  the compost facility.  

Moul responded that he would be.   

 

Ellen Dayhoff asked if the supervisors have taken a position on the compost facility.  Beebe responded that 

not yet one way or another.  Wants to see the people’s property who will be affected by this are taken care of.  

Don’t know much at this point;  meeting with commissioners this evening at 6:30.   

 

Eileen Holmes questioned if the solicitor will be at the 6:30 meeting.  Moul not aware that he will be.   

 

Motion by Moul to adjourn at 11:30, 2
nd

 by Beebe, carried.   

 

Submitted by Bonnie L. Koontz, secretary.   

 


